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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to express my thanks to all of our parents and carers for your support over the 
course of the Spring term. I would also like to thank our staff, who continue to work 
incredibly hard to provide Redhill students with a really strong education 
 
During this term we have said farewell to some long-term members of staff. I am delighted 
for Mr Bacciochi, who has secured a Deputy Headteacher post in a Birmingham school. Mr 
Bacciochi will be a real asset to his new school. Earlier on in the term, we said farewell to Mr 
Hayward who, after many years of excellent service in the Geography Department, decided 
to take up a challenge outside of the teaching profession.  We wish both of them well in 
their new career paths. 
 
During the holiday period we tend to see an increase in the use of screen time for our 
students. Our website has some very useful information that can offer your child support, if 
they need it, over the holiday period. Please click on the link to access our Online safety 
page https://www.redhill.dudley.sch.uk/online-safety  
 
Once again thank you for your support and I hope everyone enjoys the family time that the 
school holidays bring. I look forward to welcoming our students back into school on Monday 
8th April. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr J Clayton 
 

 
 
Mr J Clayton  
Headteacher 
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